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I'm submitting a comment in support of the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency's wastewater
permit for the 3M Cottage Grove facility. The drafted permit would lower allowable levels of PFAS
and strengthens accountability for 3M. It is in everyone's interest to limit and regulate PFAS as they
are linked to all kinds of health complications and pose risks to the environment.


